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CUSTOMER ADVISORY 

 
UPDATE 1: EVER GIVEN CONTAINER VESSEL 
GROUNDING IN THE SUEZ CANAL 
March 26, 2021, 
Dear Valued Customer, 

This update follows our March 24, 2021, Advisory. At the time of this publication, Evergreen’s most 

recent Update is that efforts to float the vessel have been unsuccessful. On-scene mitigation efforts 

continue with the utmost urgency.  

We are also aware that multiple carriers have provided notice of potential delays of vessels in the 

area. As the situation is extremely fluid, it currently is not feasible to identify all potentially impacted 

vessels. We urge you to continue checking directly with carriers for your carrier-direct shipments.       

For APL Logistics shipments, we are tracking ETA’s and will communicate directly with customers 

regarding any potential impacts.  

If you have further questions or concerns, please contact your APL Logistics Account Manager or 

local APL Logistics office. 

 

Sincerely, 

APL Logistics 

 

https://www.apllogistics.com/2021/03/customer-advisory-ever-given-reports-of-grounding-at-the-suez-canal
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